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Raszka Shelley

From: ELIZABETH WEBSTER <fintryborn@att.net>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 8:32 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Grey Wolves

Please do not exclude the Grey Wolves from your endangered species list for Oregon, these animals are an important part off the Eco 
system, they are here for a reason. Wolves need our protection in every state.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Elizabeth Webster 


